Ancient, Free and Accepted Masons of Ireland

PROVINCIAL GRAND LODGE OF ANTRIM

PROVINCIAL MASONIC HALL 15 ROSEMARY STREET BELFAST BT1 1QA



E-mail: admin@pglantrim.co.uk

Tel: (028) 9032 4252

29th April 2009.

W. Brother N. Harrison Secretary Temple Masonic Lodge No 51



Dear W. Brother Harrison

I refer to my correspondence dated 8th April 2009 in which 1 informed you that Grand Lodge had advised Provincial Grand Lodge that W. Brother Wilson had been 'suspended from attendance' under Grand Lodge Law No 35.



I have now been advised by Grand Lodge that they incorrectly used the term 'suspended' and that Under Grand Law 35 the Brother has been 'prohibited' from attending his own or any other Lodge under the Irish Constitution.

The Grand Secretary has asked me to offer his apologies for any misunderstanding this may have caused.

Yours sincerely and franteranlly

Lan Gillespie

Ivan Gillespie

Provincial Assistant Grand Secretary

Doc 4 Dars 7

ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO BE ADDRESSED TO P.G. SECRETARY

Protesta de la companya della companya della companya de la companya de la companya della compan